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Praying for those who have died 

Recently Deceased 

Marie Delaney, Deerpark, Granges Rd. 

Sr. Cecilia Higgins, Loreto Convent 

Gerry Rowe Snr,  Connolly St. 

Maura Devlin, Larchfield 

Anniversaries 

Sat      7.30pm    Catherine Walshe 

 Sun     9.30am  Nuala Cody 

           10.30am   Michael and Margaret Brannigan 

           11.30am   Brendan Mills (First Communion Preparation Mass) 

Wed     9.10am     Tommy Wall  
 

We also remember 
 William Brennan, Annie and Arthur Connick, Mary Kate and Martin Coyne, Mick Grace 

Mary Houlihan, Denis Jackman ,Elizabeth McGrath, Michael O’Reilly, Thomas and Philip 

Treacy, Ted Ivory. 
 

Next Weekend  
Sat 7.30  Liam Dowd and his son Lorcan 

Sun 9.30am Vera Ivors 

Sun 10.30am Daniel and Bridie Phelan 

Sun 11.30am      Michael and Elizabeth Kavanagh 

 

Sunday Collection    € 1429.72.                   Thank You 

 

                                Ministers 22nd April - (follow your Rota) 

Readers  

7.30pm Siobhan Hickey 

9.30am Maria Dulohery, Anne Kerwick 

10.30am Catherine Nolan, Kathryn Nolan 

11.30am Maureen Hoy, Kevin Benny 

Eucharistic Ministers 

7.30pm Catherine Moylan, Peggy Slattery 

9.30am  Tony Joyce, Ann Bray 

10.30am Michael and Geraldine De Buitlear, RoseAnn  

Brennan  

 
Troys Court Annual  Church Gate collection takes place after all masses this weekend 

.All proceeds go towards the day to day running of St. Canice’s Homes, Day Care Centre 

and Home Dinner Delivery Service. Thank You in advance for your continued support. It 

is greatly appreciated. 
 

St. Canice’s Neighbourhood Hall invites you to our Spring Afternoon Tea 

Dance Wed. 18
th
 April, 2.30pm to 4.30pm.  Music by Sean Shortis 

Women’s ACTS Retreat – Adoration, Community, Theology, Service. ACTS 

Retreat for Women will take place in the De La Salle Pastoral Centre, Castletown, 

Co. Laois from Thursday, 19
th
 – Sunday, 22

nd
 April 2018. Take time out for 

yourself on a weekend of place, prayer, tranquillity and camaraderie, among a 

group of likeminded women. To book your place or for further information please 

contact: Mairin McGrath 087 6211395 Cathy Cunniffe: 087 9854506 
 

St. Vincent De Paul Collection will take place after all masses next weekend 21
st
 

and 22
nd

 April 
 

Congratulations to Mary Holden, the lovely lady from Kerry who lived at 

Aylesbury for many years and now is resident at Archersrath Nursing Home, 

 on reaching her 100
th
 Birthday on April 6th 

 

Right to Life Campaign: Volunteers needed for canvassing and leaflet drops. 

Well done to all who volunteered to put up posters to support the Right to Life 

campaign.  Keep up the good work. Contact: Margaret Powell at 0879304598  

FREE Computer Classes for adults now booking for June 

Monday 11th June   Times: 10.30 - 12.30 

 Once per week for 5 weeks Abbey Business Centre, Abbey St. Kilkenny 

All equipment supplied, small classes, qualified tutor 

Call Theresa now on 087 2260936 to book your FREE place 
 

American Tea Party in CBS Secondary School on Thurs 26
th
 April at 7.30pm.  

€20 per person. All funds raised towards new CBS School campus. Why not book 

a table for you and your friends! Please contact Claire at 086 8203534 for tickets 

and details  

St Canice’s School – Meeting of the Board of Management at the School on 

Tuesday, 17
th
 April at 7.00 p.m. 

 

Ossory Diocese has a new Vicar General. 

We are delighted to announce the appointment by Bishop Dermot Farrell of 

Fr. Dan Cavanagh, PP Rosbercon as Vicar General of the Diocese. 

We wish Fr. Dan every blessing in his new ministry.  Our thanks to Msgr 

Michael Ryan for his great service over the years.  We wish him well. 
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